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13th November 2015 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Thank you to those parents who came to the coffee morning with Rhona Hobson, 

Principal Education Psychologist.  Rhona will be holding another session on 

Wednesday 13th January between 9am and 10am. 

 

Christmas is fast approaching and we have lots of things planned, so here are 

some dates for your diary:  

 

 Monday 7th December – Christmas Bingo 4pm – 6pm 

 

 Friday 11th December at 10am - KS1 Performance 

 

 Monday 14th December at 10am and 1.30pm - KS2 Music Performance 

 

 Wednesday 16th December - Christmas Jumper Day - £1 charge and 

Christmas Dinner 

 

 Friday 18th December – School closes at 2:00pm for the holidays 

 

 Monday 25th January – Parents’ Evening 

 

 Finally, don’t forget to send in your Panto money as soon as possible.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

J L Johnson 

Headteacher 


